
 Parents' Interaction with Principal – Class X 
 
Parent's Interaction with the Principal for Class X is scheduled for 29th October 2020 

at 7:30 a.m. As per the recent changes with respect to the number of participants 

permissible to attend Google Meet, only the first 100 parents would be able to join 

the Meet. Parents who are unable to join the Meet are requested to view the 

interaction via live streaming. The Google Meet link and Live streaming link will be 

shared in your ward's Google Classroom. 


